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June 25, 2025 

 PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT:           Briar Cliff on the Severn Water Main Replacement – Project# X7337178

  
WHEN: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Via ZOOM.US

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
                         https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/81948119108?pwd=uS3LpmaaOaWcP4Y8djv56d4Ra91PGP.1

Passcode: 3y%vk^XR
Or one-tap mobile: +13017158592,,81948119108#,,,,*71891282# US (Washington DC)
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 888 475 4499 US Toll Free
Webinar ID: 819 4811 9108
Passcode: 71891282

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 22 via Zoom to discuss plans 
to replace the water main for the Briar Cliff on the Severn community, which will improve the reliability of the 
system.

Construction is expected to start in December 2025 and last 10 months, weather permitting. Work will occur 
between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, with construction activities coordinated to minimize 
impacts on school bus schedules. The work could cause temporary lane closures and detours, and some residents 
could have limited access to their driveways. This will be coordinated with residents as the work progresses.

There could be brief interruptions to water service as residents are connected to the new main but we will 
coordinate with them when the transfer takes place.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 
7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request. 
 
Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de 
atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con 
siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.   
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